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Chemistry and Physics Graduate Social 

The 2022 Fall Graduate Social was December 2, 2022.  It was a great turn out with students, faculty, and 

staff.  Everyone enjoyed the good fellowship and great food.  The “mini sandwiches and soups buffet” 

was served for lunch and catered by Sodexo.  The graduates for this semester are:  Jasan Zaire Smith, 

James Dwight Williams, Katelynn Bass, Niya Cameron, Christopher Jaymes Collins, Kathryn Durden, 

Crystal Renee Flinchum, Racqual Lamonica Heard, Jameson Trey McDonald, William Jakoby Sampson, 

Ashton Mark Tillett, Blanca Trejo Munoz, Ailee Michelle Trombley, Jennifer Valladarez Castrejon, and 

Reuben Isaiah Willis.    

Congratulations to our graduates.  Job well done! 
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Always good to see and visit with Dr. Tim Ritter. 
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The faculty and staff members appreciate 

both Carolyn and Hope for organizing such a 

wonderful Graduation Day Social. It was a 

wonderful event, and the food was 

excellent.  Thanks to both of you.  

Job well done.   
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Chemistry and Physics Graduates 

Congratulations to our graduates.  Job well done! 
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Bachelor of Science Jasan Zaire Smith 
Bachelor of Science James Dwight Williams 
Bachelor of Science Katelynn Bass 

Bachelor of Science Niya Cameron 

Bachelor of Science Christopher Jaymes Collins 
Bachelor of Science Kathryn Durden 
Bachelor of Science Crystal Renee Flinchum 
Bachelor of Science Racqual Lamonica Heard 
Bachelor of Science Jameson Trey McDonald 
Bachelor of Science William Jakoby Sampson 
Bachelor of Science Ashton Mark Tillett 
Bachelor of Science Blanca Trejo Munoz 
Bachelor of Science Ailee Michelle Trombley 
Bachelor of Science Jennifer Valladarez Castrejon 
Bachelor of Science Reuben Isaiah Willis 
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Work Study Student 
The department appreciates the needed help of our work-study student, Kathryn Durden.  We greatly 
appreciate your time and hard work.  Thank you!!!   
Kathryn graduated December 10th.  She is interested in graduate school but prefer to work for a year to 
gain experience and then decide where to go and what to do for her masters. 
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Outreach Event 
East Columbus Jr./Sr. High School – Lake Waccamaw, NC 
 

 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

On December 15, Dr. Steven Singletary hosted a group 

of 55 students from the East Columbus Jr./Sr. High 

School.  He showed them the Chemistry and Physics 

labs, spoke about the 3-D printing, and the UNCP 

rockets and its team members.  He also shared with 

them about the 3+2 program between UNCP and 

NCSU.  The students also visited the Nursing School on 

campus.  Dr. Singletary had a great turn out with 

interesting, excited students.    
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The Center for Student Success/New Student Programs host a Freshman and a Transfer Orientation 
Session on Friday: December 16, 2022.  The New Student Orientation staff assisted freshman and 
transfer students with advising and registration. 
Special “thanks” to Dr. Tikaram Neupane in representing the Chemistry and Physics department during 
the orientation and meeting our prospective students and helping recruit future Braves.  
We greatly appreciate your service and commitment to our students and family members. 
 

 
            Tikaram Neupane, Ph.D.                  

                         Assistant Professor of Physics     
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